From: Robert Taylor [mailto:taylor@Iba.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 3:33 PM

To: Comments

Subject: RIN 3064-AD37
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July 30, 2009

Mr. Robert E. Feldman

Executive Secretary

Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation
550 17" Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20429

Attention: Comments

Re: RIN 3064-AD37; Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Regarding Possible Amendment of the
Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program to Extend the Transaction Account Guarantee
Program with a Modified Fee Structure; 12 CFR Part 370; 74 Federal Register 31217,
June 30, 2009

Dear Mr. Feldman:

The Louisiana Bankers Association is the only banking association in Louisiana representing the
states banks and thrifts. We welcome the opportunity to comment on the above cited proposal.

Given the alternatives in the proposal, after much discussion and thought, we have concluded
the best alternative at this point is to allow the program to expire as originally planned on
December 31, 2009.

Sincerely,

A0 1207

Robert T. Taylor
Chief Executive Officer



